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Hi Future 1st Grader,  

 

You’re almost ready for 1st grade—yay! To be your best, it’s good to keep practicing the 
things you learned in kindergarten, like numbers, shapes, and counting. 

 

This summer, we have a fun packet for you with activities and games to help you remember 
what you’ve learned. Try to do a little bit each day. If you need help, you can ask a grown-up 
or someone at home. 

 

Bring your packet back when school starts in August. Your teacher will be excited to see 
how much you practiced and how ready you are for 1st grade! 

 

Learning is like building with blocks—you need strong ones to make something amazing! 
Keep practicing, have fun, and get ready for a great year. 

 

We can’t wait to see your big smile in 1st grade. Have a happy summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


